Kimley»Horn

April 15, 2024

Ms. Julie Wyatt

Department of Development Services — Principal Planner
City of Denton

401 N. Elm Street

Denton, TX 76201

Re: FP24-0010; Mayhill Road Multifamily — 30 Day Extension Request
Denton, Texas

Dear Ms. Wyatt:
This letter was created to request a 30 day extension for the following project:
e FP24-0010; Mayhill Road Multifamily.

Please contact me at 972-731-3580 or rob.myers@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions or need
any additional information.

Sincerely,

aod

Rob Myers, P.E.
Associate
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